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TWO in this issue >>> 

current topics >>> 

 5th grade Franklin Institute Trip 

 Hispanic Heritage Celebration 

 Symposium on Post-Hurricane Maria 

 Fall Harvest Dance 

 Spirit Week 

 Student Council 

Sisters Jazmin and 

Samantha Morales 

take “Crazy Hair Day” 

to the next level! 

Awesome display of 

creativity, girls! 
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Ms .  Sk a lk a  an d  h er  s tu d en ts  

en joy in g  t he  F r a nk l i n  In s t i t u t e !  

5th grade Lighthouse Safety Ambassador, Jonathan 

Rodriguez-Ortiz being interviewed by Telemundo. 

Jonathan inquired about the education system and how 

it has been affected by the storm. Great question, 

Jonathan! 

 

A Special shout-out 

to Mrs. Maenner for 

organzing this year’s 

Spirit Week! 

  



 

 

Announcements! 
 Ms. Molina and Mr. Lunn are now 

accepting Student Council Applications! 

 Our Can Drive takes place now through 

November 21st! Bring donated goods to 

STEM 4-5 Main Office! 

Franklin Institute Trip 
5th grade students went on their first 

field trip of the year this October. They 

enjoyed a full day of exploring all of 

the STEM exhibits on display and 

participated in hands on activities 

throughout the day. A special shout-

out to Ms. Skalka for organizing this 

spectacular trip! 

ask the experts >>> 

Q: 
A: 

Teacher Spotlight  

Ms. Green 
 

Thank you Ms. Green, for going 

the extra mile to tutor your 

students after school. Your 

generosity and dedication to 

our students is greatly 

appreciated!  

Mr. Miranda, 
We would like to thank Mr. Miranda for 

going above and beyond helping our 

STEM community being proactive, 

responding positively to our needs and 

sharing our students art and creativity 

throughout our building. With all of our 

efforts and Mr. Miranda, we have  

designed a school that welcomes, 

nurtures our students wellbeing and 

helps them achieve their academic 

goals. 

 

Thank you from the STEM Family for all 

you do! 

Ms. Coles 

 
Thank you Ms. Coles for your 

willingness to help ensure the 

safety our students daily during 

bus dismissal. Your voluntary 

efforts are appreciated and do 

not go unnoticed! 
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